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100 Club 

The winners of the November draw were: 

1st   89    JP Friend 

2nd  62   Sharon Hunt 

3rd  25   Janice Manning 

4th  2     Kelly Humphries 

      Newsletter: 4th December 2020 

Welcome to our new vicar; Rev. Richard Martin 

Our pupils and staff enjoyed collective worship led by Rev. Richard on Wednesday morning. We extend 

a very warm Longney welcome to Rev. Richard and his family and look forward to working with you as 

part of our wider school family.  

 

FOLS 

Christmas Hamper Raffle 

Please return money, stubs and any unsold    

tickets  in the envelope provided to either Sam 

Pitt or Sharon Smith or in the  box  by the school 

gate (mornings only) by Friday 11th December 

Christmas Craft Boxes 

Thank you to everyone that has ordered a box. 

We now only have around 10 left to sell. To 

avoid disappointment, order yours now from 

one they are £20 each to order from             

https://shop.thefols.org.uk/ 

                      Southwest Carols 

Tune in and sing along with the carols this weekend at 7pm on 

either Saturday or Sunday at the South West carol event. 

Watch some of our pupils taking part in the story of the        

Nativity along with children from schools across the south 

west. There will also be performances by a range of other     

artists. 

www.soutwestcarols.com 

Christmas Jumper Day—Friday 11th December 

Children can come to school in non-uniform and a 

Christmas Jumper or something else Christmassy. 

Key Stage 1 Nativity Performance 

Children in Swallow and Skylark class have been 

working hard learning their lines and practising 

the songs for the Nativity play. This year we will 

be filming the production and details of how to 

access this will be sent out next week.  

Christmas Lunch 

Please ensure you order your child’s Christmas 

lunch by Wednesday 9th December using the forms 

links below: 

Infants: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=xutFwiyrYEyBmfTZLZVLN3Xozma20C1PtgmR

DfGWjwRUNFVNOUc2UlgxTUI3WjNSQTdMUE

lNNjhZSi4u 

Juniors: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=xutFwiyrYEyBmfTZLZVLN3Xozma20C1PtgmR

DfGWjwRURUJaVUsxV1NMWVk5WUFCODZS

MU5LSUdPQi4u 

Promotional Video 

This is now available to view on  our website 

and school Facebook page.  Please share with 

any   prospective families! 
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Tuesday 8th December Goldfinch Class to Forest School 

Wednesday 16th December Swallow and Skylark Class Christmas lunch 

Thursday 17th December  Goldfinch and Swift Christmas lunch 

Friday 18th December Last day of term before the Christmas Break 

Dates for Term 2 2020 


